
                                                                        MINUTES 

                                                                      June 6, 2022 

 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith and Attorney Joe Kerwin.  Additional  

attendees  were Larry Hoke and Marlena Myers. Minutes from the previous meeting and Treasurers 

report were approved. 

RERSIDENT/PROPERTY OWNER CONCERNS: 

Marlena Myers from 599 East Market St had a request to  section off the Township owned alley directly 

behind her property. Her request was to have a sign installed to identify the alley as a No Outlet. The 

Townships Solicitor , Joe Kerwin will evaluate the request.  

CORRESPONDENCE: 

Discussed E-Tides electronic filing changes and U.S. Department of the Treasury Audit Compliance 

Guidelines. 

The new LED Lighting replacement project was completed on May 6, 2022. 

The front office door Security Ring Bell WIFI was installed on May 24, 2022. 

The Williams Township Tax Collectors audit was completed on April 20, 2022. 

May Clean – Up day was completed on May 14, 2022. 

Reviewed a dealers quote for a F-350 Truck. 

Reviewed the final documents from New Enterprise for the Dayton St resurfacing project. 

Discussed the Williams Township Property Exemption Recertification.  Solicitor Joe Kerwin will review 

the documents needed for required electronic filing. 

Being no further business, motion by Smith and second by Paul to adjourn the meeting. 

 

 

 


